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Jane Tucker

From: lesley lund <lesleylnd@gmail.com>

Sent: 21 June 2015 12:03

To: planning

Cc: lesley lund

Subject: Planning application comments

Wilpshire Parish Council would like to comment as follows: 

 

3/2015/0211 - land between 52 and 54 Knowsley Road Wilpshire 

 

WPC object to the proposed 4 bedroomed dwelling as the proposed building will be in front of the building 

line of other houses on Knowsley Road.  Other buidings are set square to the road and not on an angle. WPC 

would also point out that a similar size building on this plot was refused. 

 

3/2015/0331 - Head House 53 Knowsley Road Wilpshire - No objections 

 

3/2015/0247 - Thorn Cottage 12 Knowsley Road Wilpshire - WPC feel that this will be an improvement to 

the site but possibl ythis proposal is overdevelopment resulting in  very little outside space for the proposed 

houses fronting Knowsley Road.There is only minimum details of 2 of the proposed units and none for unit 

3.  This makes it impossible to comment on any potential impact on neighbouring properties ie overlooking 

from windows etc. 

 

3/2015/461 - 55 Durham Road Wilpshire - WPC -  no objections 

 

Kind regards 

 

Lesley Lund  

Clerk to the Council 


